
The Federal Action Strike Team (FAST) Fly-In is a 
federal advocacy trip to Washington, D.C. Events 
will begin at 9:00 a.m. on the 22nd and conclude 
around 5:00 p.m. on the 23rd. During this biannual 
event, attendees will meet with members of 
Florida’s congressional delegation to discuss key 
federal issues that affect municipalities. 
 

IMPORTANT CHANGE: There is no hotel block. 
Information about nearby hotels can be found HERE. 

The deadline to register is May 10, 2024. If you would 
like to attend the FAST Fly-In, please register by 
following the link: FAST Fly-In Registration. There is a 
$100 registration fee. 

Please contact Brenda Jones at bjones@flcities.com 
or 850.701.3644 with any questions.

Save the Dates!  

FAST Fly-In 
to Washington, D.C. 
May 22-23, 2024 

Due to Florida’s Sunshine law, we ask that only 
one elected official from each city attends.

https://www.floridaleagueofcities.com/docs/default-source/events/hotel-list.pdf?sfvrsn=6954d2d5_0
https://members.flcities.com/FLC/FLC/Events/Event_Display.aspx?EventKey=FAST0524
mailto:bjones%40flcities.com?subject=

